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Vote by mail has worked in Oregon for over 25 years. This system works. 

Oregonians can vote on their own time schedule without the need to time away from 

work and stand in line at a voting location. Businesses are not disrupted by the need 

to allow employees time away from work. In fact, requiring voting in person would be 

disruptive to the state and cause hardship for the disabled or rural citizens who might 

be required to commute long distances to cast a ballot.  


